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Class; Anita Wise, Mt. Vernon, N. Y., the 
Junior Class; Jane Beery, Harrisonburg, 
the Sophomore Class; Kitty Moltz, Rich- 
mond, the Freshman. Marjorie Hill, Long- 
meadow, Mass., a freshman, was elected 
representative of the student body at large. 

Janet Miller, also of Harrisonburg, Vir- 
ginia Smith, Lynchburg, and Anne Thweatt, 
Petersburg, were chosen respectively from 
Lee, Page, and Lanier Literary Societies. 

ALUMNAE NOTES 

HOME COMING, MARCH 18 AND 19 
The observance of Home Coming will 

begin the night of March 18 with a play, 
"The Torch-Bearers," by George Kelly, 
produced by the Stratford players under 
the direction of Dr. Argus Tresidder. 

On March 19 a general social gathering 
of alumme and faculty will take place in 
the reception room of Alumnae Hall from 
10:30 to 12:30; this will replace the special 
meetings formerly scheduled at this time. 
In place of the evening banquet, a luncheon 
at 1 o'clock in Bluestone Dining Hall will be 
given for the alumnae, seniors, and faculty. 
After the luncheon the business meeting 
will take place. Miss Mary B. Allgood, 
president of the association, will preside at 
the luncheon and at the business meeting. 
President S. P. Duke will be the main 
speaker at the luncheon. After the business 
meeting there will be opportunity for any 
special meetings desired by alumnae. 

A dance will be held in the Reed gym- 
nasium, beginning at 8:30; Ray Frye and 
his Virginians will furnish the music. A 
movie will be given at 8 :30 in Wilson audi- 
torium for those who are not interested in 
attending the dance. 

Two alumnae are now connected with the 
Children's Hospital, Washington, D. C.: 
Lucille Smiley, '35, and Mandane Ander- 
son, '34. The latter is technician in the 
hospital laboratory-. 

Laviana Slocum, '35, is therapeutic dieti- 

tian at the Tampa Community Hospital, 
Tampa, Florida. She recently finished a 
year's course in the training of dietitians at 
the Medical College of Virginia at Rich- 
mond. 

Betty Thrasher, '37, is now dietitian at 
the Blue Ridge Sanatorium at Charlottes- 
ville. 

The Augusta County local chapter of the 
Alumnse Association under the presidency 
of Helen Carter, '24, of Staunton, is plan- 
ning to have four meetings a year instead 
of more frequent meetings. The county is 
so large and the members are so scattered 
it is hard for them to meet oftener. 

WEDDINGS 

On December 28, Eva Holland, '32, of 
Eastville, was married to Lieutenant Fred- 
erick Henderson of Gary, Indiana, in Christ 
Church, Eastville. The maid of honor was 
her sister, Florence Holland, '35, and one 
of the bridesmaids was Mary Farinholt, '32, 
of Petersburg and Quantico. 

Mrs. Henderson has taught at Quantico 
since her graduation. Lieutenant and Mrs. 
Henderson are living at Fort Sill, Okla- 
homa. 

Frances Whitman, '34, of Purcellville, 
was married to Mr. Alonzo L. Jones of 
Gordonsville and West Orange, N. J., on 
January 29. Her only attendant was El- 
eanor Whitman, '34. 

Since her graduation Mrs. Jones has been 
a teacher in the Loudoun county schools. 
Mr. Jones is a brother of Corraleigh Jones 
Singletary, '24, and Virginia Jones Porter- 
field, '35. 

Mr. and Mrs. Jones are making their 
home in West Orange, N. J. 
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